
 

 

 

 
 

Sorry, we are much 
busier than usual 

 
 
 

We are working as quickly as we can to 
look after our patients and customers, 
making sure we continue to provide a 
safe service. 
 

If you need advice and can’t wait to speak 
to one of our team, please phone NHS 
111 or visit 111.nhs.uk 
 

We are here to help you. 
 

Thank you for being patient and treating 
us with respect. 


